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City of Jonesboro Administration requests MAPC conceptual review for a proposed fire station # 5 to be
located east and adjacent to 2601 Neely Road (See attached Map).

Jonesboro Fire Department seeks MAPC input on this site as a new location for a fire station based on the
overall planning area. A rezoning is not required, however it has been interpreted that a Conditional Use
Approval is required by the MAPC for governmental and public safety uses within the R-1 Single Family
Residence.  Formal application is to follow on an upcoming agenda.
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